
  

 

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 Denver, CO 80203 P (303) 866-3567 F (303) 832-8106   https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director  

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 

November 10, 2021 
 
Mr. Bryan L. Walker 
Walker Ruby Mining Company, Inc. 
5194 Northwest Newark Lane 
Port St. Lucie, FL  34983 
 
Re: Ruby Trust Mine, Permit No. M-1979-181, Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. SI-1, Due 

Date Extension Request Approval 
 
Dear Mr. Walker: 
On November 10, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
for an extension to the Due Date for the Financial Warranty Increase, SI-1 issued on September 10, 2021.  
This notice is to inform you that your request has been approved.   The new due date to submit the 
increase of $16,229.00 or a replacement Financial Warranty for the total amount of $34,967.00 is 
Monday January 10, 2022.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by 
phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lucas J. West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
cc: Sara M. Stevenson-Benn, DRMS 
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